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08/08/2018  16:51:222018/2329/T OBJEMAIL Consuelo Phelan, 

hon. Tree Officer, 

BRA.

On behalf of the Belsize Residents' Association, I wish to object to the felling of this cherry tree. It is not 

causing any damage, is not diseased, and from the photo it looks rather attractive. Also, there appear to be no 

street trees in the vicinity, so its loss would be detrimental to the streetscape, as well as to birds and other 

wildlife. Therefore it should not be removed.
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